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10th January 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to invite your son/daughter along to the early morning sessions to help them 

further progress in their maths and reading ability. These sessions will take place on 

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday from 8am to 8.30am starting on Monday 21st January 

and finishing on Wednesday 27th March 2019. Please can you come to the main entrance to 

the school at 8am.  

The sessions will be run by myself. Initially the children will be working on the computer to 

improve their reading and maths skills, which can also be accessed at home. The children 

will play a selection of games and follow instructions to allow them to consolidate their 

learning as well as learning new skills. To do this we will be using Mathletics, Times Table 

Rockstars and Lexia. The teachers will be able to identify areas that need to be developed 

and assist the children in developing their skills.  

Should you wish for your child to attend these sessions, please fill in the slip below and 

return to me as soon as possible. If I have not received your reply slip back by Wednesday 

23rd January, I will offer the place to another child. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Laura Sandon-Webb 

Deputy Headteacher 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Morning sessions 

I would like …………………………………………………… to attend the morning sessions every 

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday starting at 8am. 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………..Date………………………………………… 

 


